
 

     
 

 

 

CIR/023 /18-19                                    Date: 05.10.2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the registrations for the academic year 2019-20 will be opening shortly.  

We request you to submit details of your wards for whom you seek admission in our school for the academic 

year 2019-20, post submission of the form our admission office will review and help you complete the 

admission formalities. 

Please ensure that the “Sibling Information Form” is filled and submitted to the School admission office on or 

before October 30, 2018. 

 
For Manipal School 

 

 

 

Principal 

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

FULL NAME OF THE CHILD: DATE OF BIRTH: 

GRADE APPLYING FOR: GENDER: 

 FATHER/GUARDIAN MOTHER/GUARDIAN 

NAME   

CONTACT NO   

EMAIL ID  

 
 
 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature 
 
Please fill in your wards details above for whom you are looking forward to admit with our school for the 
Academic Year 2019-20. 

 


